
FIVE YEAR PLAN COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES

April 3, 2014

Members Present:
Elaine Brigman-Chairman
David Leeman
John Steward
Nora Grey
Jurgen Haedicke

Members introduced themselves and related their individual experience with
5 year plans. Chairman Elaine Brigman handed out a  paper entitled How to 
Write a 5-Year Strategic Plan. After reviewing the plan, the committee 
brainstormed ideas for development of a one or two sentence vision 
statement. Many ideas were mentioned by the committee as well as by the 
unit holders who came to the meeting. The committee as well as several of 
the unit owners attending the meeting will continue to try to develop a vision
statement for the next meeting which will be scheduled for mid-November. 


